After two successful selection days, with coverage from both BBC South and Motorsports News, BTRDA®
Motorsports Future are looking forward to introducing Julian and John into the BTRDA® over the course of 2008.

The link for the BBC South 3 minute news story for our first selection day at Castle Coombe is:

http//www.bbc.co.uk/mediaselector/check/player/nol/newsid_7260000/newsid_7265200?redirect=
7265216.stmé&news=1&nbwm=18&nbram=1&bbram=18&bbwm=1 <http//www.bbc.co.uk/mediaselector/check/
player/nol/newsid_7260000/newsid_72652007redirect=7265216.stm&mp;news=1&amp;nbwm=18&amp;nbram

=1&amp;bbram=1&amp;bbwm=1

The next event for the group will be The Race Retro Show at Stoneleigh on the 14th, 15th and 16th of March.
BTRDA® Motorsports Future will have a stand at the show, aiming to continue in highlighting the entry level to
motor sport and trying to get more new people involved. A team of us will be manning the stand over the 3 days,
if you have any questions or would like to find out more about what we do, please come and see us at our stand.
Or alternativley visit btrda.com and click on the Motorsports Future or Drive links to contact us. Full report and
photos of our time at the show will be featured in April’s News.

Training days will also be going ahead in April for our two Drive winners, but please feel free to come along and
show us what you have got too!

Thank you to all our sponsors of the Drive Programme, we could not have done it without your backing for 2008
and we will keep you updated on all our forthcoming events and results.
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